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Learn more and register for the Feral Fix Challenge at
http://www.saveacat.org/the-feral-fix.html
Dear (YOUR VET’S NAME HERE),
I want to let you know about the Feral Fix Challenge, sponsored by Alley Cat Rescue, one of my favorite non-profit cat advocacy groups. They’re seeking compassionate veterinarians to provide low-cost spay or neuter services to at least two community cats each week starting now and continuing through the end of October. I would love to see your clinic participate.
The importance of providing low-cost spay/neuter services for community cats can’t be understated. It’s estimated that only 2% of free-roaming cats are sterilized, and they’re responsible for the vast majority of kittens entering shelters. Spaying and neutering community cats, especially as part of a trap-neuter-return (TNR) program, is one of the most effective ways to reduce the free-roaming cat population and unnecessary euthanasia of cats at municipal shelters. 
Due to the closure of many spay/neuter clinics as a result of COVID-19, the number of cats and kittens on the streets is continuing to increase. Shelter intake is at its highest, and healthy cats and kittens are regularly euthanized just to make space for new arrivals. The Feral Fix Challenge is the perfect time to raise awareness for the need for low-cost veterinary care for community cats.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would be so proud to share with friends and family that my trusted vet took the Feral Fix Challenge! Sign-up is quick and easy at http://www.saveacat.org/the-feral-fix.html. Every vet who rises to the Challenge to spay/neuter two or more community cats each week from now until October makes a positive and lasting impact in their community. I hope you’ll take the Feral Fix Challenge and join Alley Cat Rescue in promoting compassionate and low-cost care for community cats. 

Sincerely,

(YOUR NAME HERE)
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